
 

 
 

NEWS & EVENTS 

24 SEPTEMBER 2023 

 

 
PARISH OFFICE & HALLS CLOSED FOR PUBLIC HOLIDAY 
 
The parish office and halls will be closed on Thursday, 28th September, due to the 
public holiday.  There will be no evening Mass on that day. 

 
 
 
CHURCH REFURBISHMENT 

 
The refurbishing of church pews will take place in the month of October. During that 
time, daily Masses from Mondays to Fridays will be held in Loyola Hall. There will be 
no Holy Hour on Fridays. Weekend Masses will be in church as usual. 

 
 
 
SFX LIFELINE – BIBLE STUDY ‘GOSPEL OF LUKE’ 

 
SFX Lifeline will begin a weekly Bible study on the Gospel of Luke for young adults 
aged 20-39. The first meeting will be on Friday, 29th September, at 8.30 pm in the 
GYM. 

 
For registrations or further information, please contact Stephanie (013-4736757) or 
David (010-4691973). 

 
 

 
MASS - FEAST OF ST FRANCIS OF ASSISI 

 
Mass with blessing of pets will be celebrated on the Feast of St. Francis of Assisi, 
Wednesday, 4th October, at 6.30 pm at the church basement. 
 
The basement carpark will be cordoned off on Tuesday, 3rd October, after the evening 
Mass.   
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 

SFX MIGRANT MINISTRY 
 

Echoing Pope Francis's September prayer intention for people living on the margins, 
the SFX Migrant Ministry invites parishioners to join its group of volunteers to care for 
migrants and refugees in our midst. 
 
Kindly contact Lanny Sugijono (019-9192415) or Kelvin Lau (019-2112837). 
 
 
 
 

SFX YOUTH PASTORAL WORKER 
 

SFX Parish is looking to employ a full-time Youth Pastoral Worker. Preference will 
be given to a person who has experience working with youth and young working adults 
in a church or secular setting.  Interested applicants are requested to contact the 
Parish Office to arrange for an interview.  
 
 
 
SFX C4C GARDEN 
 
The SFX Care For Creation (C4C) Ministry is looking for volunteers to help paint a 
mural for its C4C Garden at the church basement.  Painting will be on Saturday 
mornings for at least 4 sessions.  All who have an interest in gardening are also invited 
to help maintain and look after the C4C Garden. 
 
Kindly contact Kelvin (012-2036081) if you are able to help. 
 
 
 
PILGRIMAGE OF ST FRANCIS XAVIER 
 
To Malacca 
A few places are still available.   
The last date for registration is 27th September. 
 
To Goa 
All available places have been taken up and no further applications can be accepted. 
 
To Spain 
Places are still available. Please register by 22nd October to facilitate planning.   
 
For cost and itinerary details, kindly contact Dave Naidu (017-8837777) or email him 
at dave@wdt.com.my.  
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OCTOBER – MONTH OF ROSARY 
 
October being the Month of the Rosary, the Rosary will be prayed 30 minutes before 
Mass at all Masses on Sundays, and at 5.40 pm on weekdays, in October. 
 


